

January 21, 2025

Rockley Family Foundation 470 Sunrise Dr Golden, CO 80401-7231

Dear Rockley Family Foundation:

We deeply appreciate your generous financial support of Vanguard University in 2024. Your partnership is vital in providing more than 2,200 students with an exceptional, Christ-centered education.

Your generosity ensures that Vanguard—and most importantly, our students—continue to thrive academically and spiritually. The Lord's faithful provision over Vanguard has been evident in countless ways, and we are excited to share just a few of those blessings with you:

- As a community, we dedicated the Freed Center for Leadership and Service in October. The evening featured student leaders praying over and dedicating the 60,000 square-foot athletic and learning facility.
- In November, our annual Vanguard Giving Day set a record for giving in its five-year history. More than \$525,000 was given via 1,600 gifts to initiatives spanning the support of student leadership opportunities, new technology, tuition assistance to students in need, support for on- and off-campus ministry, strengthening athletics programs, and much more.

Thank you once again for your support of Vanguard University. May this year bring you and your loved ones abundant joy and peace.

With gratitude,

Justin McIntee, Ed.D.

Vice President for University Advancement President, Vanguard University Foundation

## Vanguard University 2024 Tax Statement

Constituent Name	Date	Fund Description		Receipt Amount
Rockley Family Foundation 470 Sunrise Dr Golden, CO 80401-7231	12/29/2024	Music International Tour		\$15,000.00
			Total:	\$15,000.00